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26th October 2023

2023 School Concert

Dazzling Spectacular
Dear families,

All classes fromWollongong Public School will perform and showcase their talents in our annual school
concert: A Dazzling Disney Spectacular! This creative show will take place in our school hall on
Thursday 30th November 2023.

Show Times:

There will be two performances (both the same) held on this day:

Matinee Performance: Starting at 11am and finishing approximately at 12.30pm.

Evening Performance: Starting at 5.30pm and finishing approximately at 7.00pm. Please note,
students will need to arrive no later than 5pm to get ready for the evening show.

Tickets:

There will be allocated seating for each show and tickets can be purchased for a $2 coin donation
from Monday to Friday of Week 5 (Term 4). Tickets will be on sale from 8.30am - 9am and 2.45pm -
3.15pm at Church Street Gate. If you cannot make these times to purchase tickets, your child is
welcome to purchase the tickets on your behalf. There will be no tickets available for purchase
through the front office. Parents with pram tickets will also be available for purchase. Please specify if
you will require this ticket when purchasing.

Please note, there is a limited number of seats inside and outside the hall, so tickets will work on a first
in, first served basis. However, there will be space outside the hall for non-ticket holders and you are
welcome to bring a picnic blanket to sit up on the hill.

Concert information:

Before the evening show, family members are invited to enjoy some pre-entertainment food and
beverages from our Community Hub and P&C, commencing from 4pm.
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Please arrive at least 15 minutes before the show, so you can be ushered to your seat. Please respect the
privacy of others by refraining from taking any photos or videos of students’ performances.

Classroom teachers will provide additional information around the costumes for your child’s class item.

Supervision during the concert:

All students will be supervised in their classrooms for the duration of both matinee and evening shows.
At the conclusion or at any point during the evening performance, parents/carers must collect their
child/ren from their classroom and sign them out with their classroom teacher.

We look forward to sharing this wonderful showcase with you!

Kind regards,

Miss Wilson, Miss Hammond, Mrs Hartnett, Ms Bermingham and Miss Lopez.


